
Level 5, 11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne, VIC 3000 

GPO Box 1994, Melbourne, VIC 3001 
Telephone: (03) 8661 7764 

Fax: (03) 9655 0410 
Email: kevin.donnellan@air.gov.au

 

 
 
Mr Paul Jubb 
President 
Australian Hotels Association, Tasmanian Branch 
 
email: aha@australianhotels.asn.au
 
 
Dear Mr Jubb 
 
Re: Australian Hotels Association, Tasmanian Branch 

Annual Return of information contained in records kept by organisation 
 – AR 2008/324 

 
I have received your declaration dated 26 March 2008 providing information in accordance 
with subsection 233(1) of Schedule 1 of the Workplace Relations Act 1996. The documents 
were lodged in the Industrial Registry on 31 March 2008. 
 
The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2008 Annual Return of the 
organisation. 
 
The Annual Return for 2006 [AR2006/161] and 2007 [AR2007/284] have not been received by 
the Registry. Could you forward copies as soon as possible. 
 
The documents have been filed and can be viewed on the website at http://www.e-
airc.gov.au/024ntas/annual
 
If you wish to discuss any of the matters referred to above I can be contacted on (03) 8661 
7764. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kevin Donnellan 
 
Statutory Services Branch 
8 April 2008 
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~ 
AUSTRALIAN HOTELS ASSOCIATION - TASMANIAN BRANCH 

RESTAURANT & CATERING ASSOCIATION -TASMANIA 

25/93 Salamanca Place, Hobart Tas 7000 T: 03 6224 7033 F: 03 6224 7988 

PO Box i 9i, Battery Point 7004 Established 1839 0' 
E: aha@australianhotels.asn.au W: www.australianhotels.asn.au 

I, Paul Jubb, President of the Australian Hotels Association- Tasmanian Branch 
certify that the register of members has, in the year immediately preceding this 
calendar year has been kept and maintained by as required by ss230(1) (a) and (2). 

Signed 

"Dedicated to Maintaining and Improving the Professionalism and Prosperity of the Tasmanian Hospitality Industry" 
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AUSTRALIAN HOTELS ASSOCIATION - TASMANIAN BRANCH 

RESTAURANT & CATERING ASSOCIATION -TASMANIA 

25/93 Salamanca Place, Hobart Tas 7000 T: 03 6224 7033 F: 03 6224 7988 
Established 1839 0 PO Box 191, Battery Point 7004 

E: aha@australianhotels.asn.au W: www.australianhotels.asn.au 

Australian Hotels Association -Tasmanian Branch 
Annual Return of Information 2008 

List of Office Holders 

MrPauiJubb 

Phone: (w) 6234 6645 Mobile: 
Fax: (w) 6223 8750 
Email: paul@customshousehotel.com 

Mr Darren Brown 
 

 
Phone: (w) 6247 9504 Mobile: 
Fax: (w) 6247 9266 
Email: dbrown@shorelinehotel.com.au 

Mr Frank Morgan 

Phone: (w) 6223 5800 
Fax: 6223 3868 

Mobile: 

Email: frank@globegroup.net.atl 

Mr John Dabner 

 

Phone: (w) 6452 2755 Mobile: 
Fax: (w) 6452 2742 
Email: johndabner@talltimbershotel.com.au 

(President & Southern Division 
President) 

0418125145 

(Vice-President) 

0438 447679 

(Treasurer) 

0409 383332 

(Trustee & North West Division 
President) 

0419 594500 

"Dedicated to Maintaining and Improving the Professionalism and Prosperity of the Tasmanian Hospitality Industry" 
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AUSTRALIAN HOTELS ASSOCIATION - TASMANIAN BRANCH 

RESTAURANT & CATERING ASSOCIATION -TASMANIA 

E: aha@australianhotels.asn.au W: www.australianhotels.asn.au 

 
Phone: (w) 63313424 
Fax: (w) 6334 3273 
Email: trc@bigpond.com.au 

Mr R Humphries 
 

 
 

Phone: (w) 63821300 (h) 63821646 
Fax: (w) 6382 2085 
Email: robert@pierhotel.com.au 

Mr Don McQuestin 

 
Phone: (w) 6344 4722 
Fax: (w) 6343 0014 
Email: dmcquest@bigpond.net.au 
Susie -Mobile: 0408 258899 

Mr Grant Beaumont 
 

 
 

Phone: (w) 6331 4015 
Fax: 6331 3636 
Email: gbeaumont(wbigpond.com 

Mr Peter Grubb 
 

 
 

Mobile: 

(Accommodation President) 

Mobile: 0418 145840 

(Northern Division President) 

Mobile 0417121483 
(h) 63343181 

Mobile: 0418 133299 

Phone: (w) 6214 7966 Mobile: 0419 211647 
Fax: (w) 6214 7960 
Email: pgrubb@vantagegroup.com.au 

"Dedicated to Maintaining and Improving the Professionalism and Prosperity of the Tasmanian Hospitality Industry" 
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Phone: (w) 6278 7472 
Fax: 6278 3068 
Email: mphotel@bigpond.net.au 

Mr Greg Astell 

 

Mobile: 

Phone: (w) 64714320 Mobile: 
Fax: (w) 6471 4265 
Email: _gffig.astell@strahanvillage.com.au 

Mr Alan Williams 

Phone: (w) 6331 0844 Mobile: 
Fax: (w) 63318433 
Email: albonzo79@yahoo.com.au 

0419 551064 

0417145206 

"Dedicated to Maintaining and Improving the Professionalism and Prosperity of the Tasmanian Hospitality Industry" 
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Australian Hotels Association -Tasmanian Branch 
Annual Return of Information 2008 

List of Branches 

Not Applicable 

New Branches 

Not Applicable 

Old Branches 

Not Apllicable 

Addresses of Organisation and Branches 

Australian Hotels Association - Tasmanian Branch 
25/93 Salamanca Place 
Hobart TAS 7000 

Elections in Organisation and Branches 

Elections in 2007 were called late. Elections were called on the 19th of November 
2007 and were finalised in January 2008. This was conducted by the Australian 
Electoral Commission. Elections will be held this year in September as per the Rules 
of the Association. 

Statement Concerning Number of Members 

The number of members of the Australian Hotels Association Tasmanian Branch as at 
31st December 2007 was 214. 

"Dedicated to Maintaining and Improving the Professionalism and Prosperity of the Tasmanian Hospitality Industry" 




